
Visit of 28 VNC/MFC 2nd year students to Chennai Base of FSI (25.03.2025) 

A group of 28 VNC/MFC 2nd year students, accompanied by two faculty members from the 
Central Institute of Fisheries Nautical and Engineering Training (CIFNET), Kochi, visited 
Chennai Base of FSI on 25.03.2025. They were briefed about the organizational activities and 
the marine fish and fisheries in India. They also visited the departmental survey vessels, Matsya 
Drushti and MFV Samudrika. Onboard the vessels, the navigational, electrical and electronic 
equipment, life-saving and fire-fighting appliances were demonstrated to them in detail. 

  
  

  
 

 


